
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

March 1, 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians of Grade 7 French Immersion Students: 
 
 
We have organized a French Assessment Session on Thursday April 25th 2019 at 3:30pm at 

Burnaby Mountain Secondary School.  This assessment is for current French Immersion 

students or students who have studied French in the past.  The assessment will help us place 

your child in the appropriate French level (ex: French 9, 10, or 11) for the 2019-2020 school 

year.   

The assessment will take place in Room 324, and will take approximately one hour.  If you are 

interested in having your child take the assessment, please complete the attached form and 

send it via email to Ms. Dharsee at nina.dharsee@burnabyschools.ca.   

We will contact you after the assessment to inform you about your child’s course placement.  

We look forward to meeting you soon. 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ms. Nina Dharsee 
Languages Department Head 
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